
 

 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  May 10, 2021 
 
To: Priests, deacons, parish/mission/school staff, social action 

ministry leaders, directors of faith formation, youth ministers and 
campus ministers 

 
From: Kat Doyle, Director of Justice & Peace Ministries; Office of Life, 

Dignity and Justice 
 
Re: CRS Rice Bowl letter from Archbishop Gregory John Hartmayer, 

OFM Conv. 
           

 
Please see CRS Rice Bowl letter from Archbishop Gregory John Hartmayer, 
OFM Conv., in English and Spanish. 
 
The grant application can be found here: https://archatl.com/ministries-
services/justice-and-peace-ministries/programs/catholic-relief-services/ 
 
Thank you. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/ABH-Rice-Bowl-2021-Thank-You-Letter.pdf
https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/ABH-Rice-Bowl-2021-Thank-You-Letter-SPN.pdf
https://archatl.com/ministries-services/justice-and-peace-ministries/programs/catholic-relief-services/
https://archatl.com/ministries-services/justice-and-peace-ministries/programs/catholic-relief-services/

